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Hall Estill, Oklahoma’s leading law firm, is pleased to welcome Jason Fiscus as the firm’s new Executive
Director. This position is the highest-ranking non-attorney in the firm and is responsible for all operating,
business and financial functions. Fiscus will oversee the business operations of the firm’s headquarters in
Tulsa, as well as its offices in Oklahoma City, Denver and Fayetteville, Arkansas.

This announcement comes upon the retirement of Hall Estill’s longtime Executive Director, Rob Morris.

“Our firm welcomes Jason as our new Executive Director,” said Steve Ray, Managing Partner at Hall Estill.
“We are grateful for Rob’s outstanding job leading our firm’s operations for the past 15 years, and know
Jason is the right person to continue our firm’s standard of conducting sound operations while promoting
our excellent work culture.”

Fiscus previously served as Tulsa Country Club’s General Manager and Chief Operating Officer for 20
years, where he increased the club’s revenue by over 100% and oversaw a total of $26 million in capital
improvements. He brings over 30 years of experience in organizational management, finance, strategic
planning and operations to the firm.
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